Castine Historical Society 2019-2020 Exhibit Committee Report

In the Fall of 2019 members of the exhibit committee assisted with preparing the Risky Business: Square-Rigged Ships and Salted Fish exhibit for the winter. This including moving some objects to storage and taking down the quilt for its winter rest. We also began to explore the archives for images to use in the 2021 Camera's Coast exhibit.

In December the committee participated in a joint meeting with members of the Building and Grounds Committee. This meeting was the initiation of planning for renovations to the Abbott School including the possibility of a permanent exhibit on the second floor of the building. In February the chairs of the committees and Lisa Lutts proceeded to hire Julia Gray to lead CHS through a planning process for the future renovations.

All plans and exhibit committee activities were put on hold in mid-March due to the COVID-19 pandemic.

Respectfully Submitted, Exhibit Committee chair, Brooke Tenney